
Your Weekly Newsletter  
Issue 173 Week Ending Friday 21st  March 

 Fly high. Soa               r  

 

Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher and Sapphire Murray, Deputy Headteacher. 
 

Tuesday 26th March ~ Yellow Ducklings’ Class assembly at 15:00 – 15:20. 

Friday 29th March ~ Mothers’ Day PTFA afternoon 13:30. 14:30 or 15:30. 

Year 3 and 4 Easter Productions will be taking place on the 2nd (14:00 and 18:00) and 3rd April (09:30) 

Thursday 4th April ~ Open afternoon 14:30 – 15:30 for Families to share in our Fabulous Finish of the term’s learning.  

Friday 5th April ~ KS1 Rainforest Day 

Friday 5th April ~ Last day of term ending at 15:30. 

Tuesday 23rd April ~ Summer Term starts 

Thank you so very much for the book donations that have been brought into school.  Once our library has been installed, we will be holding a 

reading event across school.  Your additional books are appreciated additions to our collection. 

 

We are also very grateful for the plastic bottles that you are bringing into school all of which will be used by Mrs Hicks and the children to 

make our new greenhouse.  Please continue to bring these in and deposit them in the Wyre Borough Council bins next to The Shed.  We need 

1.5 litre and 2 litre pop bottles only please, no milk bottles, washing up liquid bottles etc. 

 

The past week began magnificently with our dancers performing at The Winter Gardens as part of the Celebration of Music annual event.  All 

those that took part were fabulous and made me incredibly proud.  I know how hard Miss Watmough and Mrs McEvilly have worked with the 

children, yet all could see how practise had made perfect.   
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Then our upper Key Stage Two phase has a most fascinating day learning more in depth about the Vikings. 

 
There were some great costumes.  I am looking forward to the Rainforest Day in KS1. 
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Our shining stars this week are: 

Ethan McVittie, Mia Hope, AJ Ashby, Tallulah Sorensen, Joshua Henry, Darcey Dickson, 

Charlotte Jessop, Nathaniel Merricks, Bertie Moore, Leo Young and Ava Loparco. 

 

  

Yellow Ducklings 
99% with  1 late 

Brown Ducklings 
98% with 4 lates 

Parrots 
95% with 3 lates 

Herons 
99% with 1 late 

Robins  
97% with 0 lates 

Owls 
97%  with 1 late 

Kestrels 
98% with 1 late 

Doves  
97% with 1 late 

Falcons 
98% with 1 late 

Hawks 
92% with 0 lates 

Eagles 
99% with 1 late 

Well done to those for making it 
to school every day on time! 

 
 
Parking Notice – please do not use our school car park at any time and please be considerate to our neighbours. 


